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Thank you, Mr. Chair.

Mr. Chair,

Today I have the honour to introduce, on behalf of the Bureau, the draft resolution

contained in document A/C.6/73/L.25, entitled "United Nations Programme of Assistance in the

Teaching, Study, Dissemination and Wider Appreciation of International Law."

This draft resolution is based on General Assembly resolution 72/115 adopted in 2017 and

includes necessary technical updates, other factual updates and a new operative paragraph on

which consensus was achieved during the informal consultations. My remarks this morning will

highlight the main elements of the resolution, and notable factual updates, including the new

paragraph.

As was the case last year, operative paragraphs in the resolution, in this case operative

paragraphs 2, 5 through 7 and 17 would provide the mandate in 2019 for the organization of,

and the award of fellowships for, the United Nations Regional Courses in International Law and

the Intemational Law Fellowship Programme; for the further development of the United Nations

Audiovisual Library of Intemational Law; for the publication and dissemination of legal texts as

well as for the websites maintained by the Office of Legal Affairs; and, 





Monsieur le president

Frifirij je voudrais remercier le Secretariat pour son soutien considerable tout au long de

la session, en particulier pendant la session informelle. Je ne me permettrais pas de conclure sans

remercier mes collegues de leur soutien constructif au cours de la session. Je tiens egalement a

remercier notre president pour la competence avec laquelle 11 a gere cette session. Je vous remercie

tons.


